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Dates for your diary: 
 Year 5 swimming— 

Fridays 

 Half term—Monday 

23rd to Friday 27th  

Oct. 

 INSET Day—Monday 

30th October. School 

Closed  

 Children back to 

school—Tuesday 31st 

October   

 Year 4 British Muse-

um—Thursday 2nd 

November  

 FOTSA meeting—

Friday 3rd November 

9.05 a.m.  

 3M class assembly—

Friday 3rd November 

9.05 a.m.  

 Year 3 Song Sack—

Mondays  
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PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  
4C won the punctuality trophy yet again and 3S won the attendance 

trophy. Well done!   

GIRLS’ FOOTBALL TEAM  
The SMAB Girls' Team entered the Borough Girls' Football Tourna-

ment, and as holders of the trophy the team were keen to impress! 

The exit route of the Tournament was a place at the London Youth 

Games- which pits the best of London against each other. The team 

got off to a rocky start with a loss in their first group game. After a 

pep talk and refocusing the girls' went on to win their remaining 6 

group games- scoring over 18 goals in the process! A tight semi final 

(1-0 win) saw us into the final where we faced off with Galliard. A 

dead heat and a goalless 

final meant penalties would 

decide the winner. Some 

cool finishing and sensa-

tional goalkeeping led the 

girls' to victory. SMAB 

girls' retained the trophy 

and will represent Enfield 

at the London Youth 

Games. We are all 

extremely proud. 

 
  

STAFF FAREWELL 
Farewell to Mrs Angus who has been a play leader 

for 22 years at SMAB. Thank you for her long service 

and loyalty to the school.  

     Farewell to Mrs Rowan our welfare officer after 28 

years. Thank you for her loyalty, dedication, helpful-

ness throughout her long service at the school. Over the years 

she has had a great impact on many children and families’ lives.  

       They will both be sadly missed.  

YEAR 3 PARENTS 

 NEWSLETTER  

After half term the 

newsletter will not 

be given out on    

Fridays, it will only 

be available on the 

school website. A 

few hardcopies will 

be on a rack in the 

school entrance and 

on the parent notice-

board.  


